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Message from the President : 
 
Rotarians and Friends 
 
9 January 2025 
 
Happy New year everyone. I trust you have all had a lovely 
break catching up with family and friends, and stayed safe 
through the Festive Season.  Thank you to all who were 
involved in bringing us a wonderful Christmas Party, back 
on 17  December 2024, and to all who were able to be there 
for a very enjoyable evening, to end the Rotary Calendar 
Year. Much appreciated everyone. 
 
We will start this year with a Social Dinner on 21 January 
2025. George Brown (+ Moya) is organising the night and he 
will forward some details to you very soon. Unfortunately, I 
won’t be able to attend, as I will be away for a long weekend 
with family, so have a great time, for those who can go 
along.   Our first official Dinner Meeting for the year will be 
on 4 February 2025 at Moss Vale  Services Club, 6pm for 
6.30pm.   The calendar below has other relevant dates. 
 



Many thanks to Peter Hammon & Barbara Smith for all their 
efforts working on the upcoming program.  There are already 
a couple of big fundraising events coming up in the first half 
of this year:  The Moss Vale Show in March and  the Camp 
Draft weekend in April. The Golf Day committee will be 
reconvening very soon and negotiations are commencing in 
relation to the continuation of The Moss Vale Showground 
Markets.  
 
Also, at one of our upcoming Dinner Meetings we will be 
welcoming another new member. I  have recently completed 
the transfer from The Rotary Club of Goulburn for Richard 
Ernst.  He has joined us for dinner a few times now and I will 
be ordering him a Dinner Badge and some other goodies 
from our supplier/s. I will get an updated Membership list out 
in the  next week or so. 
 
That’s about it for now. Looking forward to seeing you very 
soon 
 
Yours in Rotary 
Ross Craig 
President 

    

 



     
                                                      

Jim and Lorraine with 
Harley at our 
Christmas party – a 
great night! 
 
On the right, Roger in 
thanks mode 
 



 

 

              

Welcome back dinner 
 
Our first gathering of the year is always the welcome back 
dinner: this year at the Creperie in Bowral just near the 
Cinema.  It is on Tuesday 21 Jan and will be $32. 00 pp or 
plus 10% if not cash.  Please give Roger a call to let him 
know if you can come – we would love to see as many of you 
as can make it.   
 



 Possibly some big changes afoot for our Club this year!  
Please note the regular market dates are not included on the 
calendar, since arrangements for this year are not finalized – 
it’s a case of “watch this space” for possibly exciting news!! 
 
 

Date Event Venue Member/Speaker 

    

    

    

21st January Club Social Night 

1st Meeting for 

2025 

The Creperie 

Bowral 

Ross Craig 

Roger Bayley 

4th February Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

11th February Board Meeting MV Services 

Club 

Ross Craig 

    

18th February Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

4th March Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

11th March Board Meeting MV Services 

Club 

Ross Craig 

    

18th March Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

1st April Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

8th April Board Meeting MV Services 

Club 

Ross Craig 

15th April Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

    



6th May Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

13th May Board Meeting MV Services 

Club 

Ross Craig 

17th May (or 

24.5) 

MUNA 2025 Wingecarribee 

Council 

Chambers 

John Flockton 

Robert de Jongh 

    

20th May Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

3rd June Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

10th June Board Meeting MV Services 

Club 

Ross Craig 

    

17th June Dinner Meeting MV Services 

Club 

TBD 

 

 

Margie Stuart 

Hon Sec 

 

  

 
                              

Editor: Margie Stuart email margiestuartmossvale@gmail.com please send articles and 
photos for the Screed 
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